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The Foundation for Seminole State College
Honors Burr's Rob Rosen with the 2023
Chairperson's Award
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Burr and Forman is pleased to announce that Orlando Partner Rob
Rosen has been awarded the 2023 Barbara Miller Chairperson's
Award by The Foundation for Seminole State College. This
distinguished honor recognizes leadership and the donation of
time, talent, and treasure while serving on the Foundation's Board
of Directors.

Rob has dedicated his time and talent to The Foundation for
Seminole State College for six years. While serving as the chair of
the Development Committee, Rob saw the number of donors giving
to The Foundation grow exponentially over the past few years. He
also played an integral part in the triumphant return of the Dream
Cup Challenge Golf Tournament.

At Burr, Rob is a Partner in the firm's Real Estate and Lending
practice groups with over 30 years of experience in real estate
business and law. He focuses on serving home builders and
developers in land acquisition & development, permitting, sales,
and construction.

Rob has experience dealing closely with several local, state, and
federal agencies, such as the Florida Department of Environmental
Protection, the Florida Department of Community Affairs, and the
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers.


